
Dear NGHA representative, 

Please find enclosed, the following registration information relating to the operation of Non-
diagnostic General Health Assessment (NGHA) screening in Tulare County:   

1. NGHA FAQ
2. CLIA Requirement
3. Registration forms
4. Fee schedule and Charge sheet
5. Testing site survey checklist

The law requires you to file the completed registration materials at least 30 days prior to conducting 
a program. 

The registration fee is $100.00.  Included in this registration is review of procedure and protocols, 
site survey and miscellaneous expenses for one program and one site.  Each additional program or 
each additional site is charged per the fee schedule.  Should you cancel your registration, $37.00 
of the registration fee will be retained to cover expenses incurred.  Please submit a completed 
charge sheet with your remittance. 

The testing site survey checklist is enclosed to assist you in complying with the law regarding 
NGHA screening operations.  Our staff will use this checklist during site surveys.  If you have any 
questions pertaining to any of the above or regarding the registration process, please call the 
laboratory at (559) 685-5750. 

Cordially, 

Denise Lopez 
Public Health Laboratory Director 


